
From Debra Dancey (St.Louis).  

I have been a resident of Tecumseh since 1980 My late husband was a business owner in 

Tecumseh and he took pride in this town. I am all for new development providing that all the 

laws are followed and it will raise the value and beautify my neighbourhood. After reviewing 

what this developer Briday wants I can say I am totally against this proposal as I was with his 

first proposal. The zoning around this school area is R1 residential which means low density and 

single family homes. I do not support the town in allowing the change to R3 zoning and also 

giving him exceptions This would be against Tec. Bylaws. I do not want to see a Peach Tree 

Village (Villages of Riverside). I have flooded while residing at this address times three we do 

not have the infrastructure to support 63 more residences My flooding has occurred only because 

the towns pumps can not keep up. I have done drains etc yet it occurs again Dillon does not have 

any drains on the street. Also what about our taxes , lighting etc. My answer is no and I will 

definitely be present at the meeting.  

Sincerely.  

Debra Dancey ( St.Louis).  

12490 Dillon Drive. Tec. On. N8N -1C2 

 


